
 

   

 

  
    

 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

Notice to the Public and the Profession 

Motion days 

Effective immediately, the Tax Court of Canada will no longer hold motion days 
dedicated to the hearing of motions in Vancouver, Toronto and Montreal. 

The former practice of motion days, as previously described in Notices to the Public and 
Profession dated Dec. 31, 2015, and Dec. 29, 2016, is therefore no longer in effect. 

Parties, agents and counsel wishing to file motions in General Procedure matters shall 
continue to refer to amended Practice Note No. 2, dated Sept. 3, 2020, for direction. 

Dated this 14th day of November, 2022. 

(Original signed by Eugene P. Rossiter 
Chief Justice) 
Eugene P. Rossiter 
Chief Justice 

https://www.tcc-cci.gc.ca/Content/assets/pdf/base/practicenotes/practicenote2_en.pdf
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